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Dear Parent/Carer, 

S5/S6 Geography Fieldtrip – Monday 23rd October 

The Geography Department will be running a fieldtrip on Monday 23rd October for S5/S6 pupils to collect data necessary 

for the added value investigation part of the higher Geography course. It will also help to reinforce part of the biosphere 

topic covered earlier in the year.  

The pupils will be gathering data along a transect from the Griffin car park to the banks of the river Tay and will leave school 

following registration and return during the lunch break.  

Pupils should wear older clothes, strong shoes/boots/wellies and have a waterproof jacket with them. They should also 

bring their school uniform and jotters/books for the whole day (which can be stored in the pupils’ lockers) as bad weather 

may force the trip to be postponed. We suggest pupils also bring a packed lunch with them on the off chance that we are 

delayed either at the start of the day or once we are at the site. 

It is very important that all pupils attend this trip as the data that they collect will form the basis of an investigation that will 

be written up in class.  

This trip is covered by the Annual Consent Form completed at the beginning of the school year. If you have yet to return 
your completed form, please do so as soon as possible as this form, along with included photo permissions, covers not 
only this trip but any others your child may participate in throughout the school year. If you do not return your completed 
form, your child will not be able to participate in this activity. 
 
If you have returned your form and there are any changes required, please contact the school by calling 01887 822300 or 
email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk.    
 
If you wish to withdraw consent for your child to take part in this activity, please email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk by 5.00pm 

on Friday 20th October. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the school.  

Yours faithfully 

  

Mr P Russell  

Teacher of Geography 
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